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Esparto Convenience Center Reopens December 5 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Effective Saturday, December 5, the Esparto Convenience Center transfer 

station, located at 27075 County Road 19A in Esparto, will resume normal operating hours on 

Wednesdays and Saturdays from 9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. The transfer station is open to all 

customers and no cash or EBT will be accepted at this time, only credit card and check 

payments.  

 

On November 20, the Esparto Convenience Center and Yolo County Central Landfill were 

temporarily closed due to Landfill staff testing positive for COVID-19. The Yolo County Central 

Landfill has since reopened as of November 27.  

 

All customers will be required to wear a face covering before utilizing services and must 

physically distance from others. These measures are being implemented with the public’s health 

in mind as well as for the health and safety of County workers.  

 

For more information call the Landfill at: (530) 666-8852 or visit: www.yolocounty.org/landfill. 

Call 2-1-1 for resource information. For additional updates follow Yolo County on Facebook at: 

https://www.facebook.com/YoloCounty/ or Twitter at: https://twitter.com/YoloCountyCA.  
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